15 April, 2015

CORRIGENDUM

This is with reference to the advertisement for the Post of Technician under DBT funded
Project uploaded on AIIMS website on dated gth April, 2015. It is to be informed to all that
salary advertised under the above mentioned Post was misprinted as Rs 26,000 consolidated
and now has been amended to Rs 14,400 per month consolidated . Hence the above correction
may please be noted by all applicants who applied earlier for the above mentioned post. It is
also to be noted that last date for applying has also been extended up to 30" April, 2015. All
other terms and conditions of the advertisement text uploaded earlier remains the same.

CORRECTION

Salary for the Post of Technician please be read as Rs 14,400 Consolidated. Last date for
applying has also been extended up to 30" April, 2015.





